HIGHER EDUCATION COMMISSION



H-9, Islamabad (Pakistan) Phone: 051 9080 8072 Fax: 051 9040 8033

 ${\it Email: phd supervisor@hec.gov.pk}$

Saima Naureen

Project Director Dated: 23-May-2018

Subject: <u>HEC Approved PhD Supervisor</u>

Dear Dr. Muhammad Zakarya,

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as HEC Approved Supervisor, for a period of three years, for PhD level students funded under various HEC in–country Scholarship Programs. One of such prime program is the Indigenous PhD Scholarship Scheme which requires its recipients to be supervised by a faculty (with a PhD degree) duly approved by HEC for this purpose. Salient features of the Indigenous Scholarship Program including responsibilities of the PhD Supervisor are posted on HEC website (www.hec.gov.pk). Your name with key information has already been posted on the HEC website under the "List of Approved Supervisors".

We trust that you will ensure highest academic standard and finest intellectual quality of doctoral students who will, Insha-Allah, take Pakistan among the galaxy of developed nation within a span of a few years.

With profound regards.

Your's Sincerely,

Saima Naureen

Dr. Muhammad Zakarya,

Lecturer,

Other.

Abdul Wali Khan University, Mardan,